




Youth Council News 
 

High School Youth Ministry 

Please Pray 

 

 

 

Hope Builders Service Week 
June 26-30 

Please pray for dry weather and safety for 
all of our workers during our summer service 
week. 

 

  

 

 

Summer High School Youth Group 
  Wednesdays from 6-8 pm 

 Wednesday, June 8th 

 
Wear work clothes and shoes because we will  
be helping get the parish grounds ready for the 
Church Picnic. Find out how much fun working  
can be with fun people. 

All newly confirmed through graduated high 
school seniors are invited to join us for 
friendship, fun, food and faith building.  Our 
youth group is currently being led by our young 
adults.  

For more information on any youth event call or 
text Terry Ostlund at 314-566-8363. 
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Every Wednesday  
After 8 am Mass until 8 pm 

 
“But at the beginning of creation God 
made them male and female. For this 
reason a man will leave his father and 
mother and be united to his wife, and  
the two will become one flesh. So they 
are no longer two, but one flesh.  
Therefore what God has joined together, 
let no one separate.”             Mark 10:6-9 

 
 

OLQP Parish Prayer Intentions for June 
Please remember the following intentions  
during your visit to Eucharistic Adoration:  
 
€ For the conversion of hearts of OLQP 

parish 
€ Sanctity of Marriage 
 
 

Call For Help 
We are asking for your help in covering  
Eucharistic Adoration hours. Ideally, we would like 
two people signed up for each hour, to ensure  
someone is always present. Having an Adoration 
Hour partner allows flexibility if something comes up. 
Most importantly, someone will always be with  
Jesus! Please consider a weekly commitment to  
Adoration, or filling in when needed.  
 
For more information or to sign up, please  
contact Mary Myers, 636-274-1717. 



St. Vincent De Paul  
In the Gospel we see how Jesus  
was moved with pity and said to  
the widow, “Do not cry,” and  the 
people knew that “God had visited  
His people.” 
When you hear the cries of the poor and reach 
out to help them, deep in their hearts the poor know 
that “God has visited them.” 

We would like to thank 
Catholic Supply 

 for advertising in our parish bulletin.  
Because of their generosity we do not  

pay for our bulletins to be printed. 
Please patronize our advertisers and  

thank them for supporting our parish. 

For Reflection… 
If God has brought you to a difficult time of 
testing, thank Him for loving you enough to 
guide you closer to Him and helping you to 
bloom even more than before! 
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Unclassified Ads in the Bulletin 
 
All ads will be posted on a first come, first served 
basis. The ads are restricted to 21 words (about  
3 lines of text) and must be submitted by Friday 
(nine days prior to Sunday publication) at  
4:30 pm. If an item is deemed inappropriate for  
publication in this forum, the $10 fee will be  
returned to the applicant. The ads will appear in 
the bulletin and on the parish website in the 
weekly posting of the bulletin. 

Unclassified Bulletin Advertisement Request 
 
Name_______________________________ 
 
Address_____________________________ 
 
Daytime phone________________________ 
 
Date Published________________________ 
 
Advertisement text (limited to 21 words) 
 
___________________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 
Publication subject to approval by the Fundraising 
Committee. All items must be submitted by Friday 
(nine days before requested publication) 4:30 pm. 
$10 fee must be paid when submitted. 

BINGO…. 
Every Friday night 
Knights of Columbus Hall 
(Dulin Creek - Council 6435) 
 
Doors Open at 4:30 pm 
Bingo starts at 6:45 pm 
Everyone is welcome! 

Fr. Mike’s Farewell Party 
 
The parish will be sponsoring a farewell party  
for Fr. Mike June 5th, after the 11:30 Mass in the  
Cafeteria.  

If you would like to bring some fingerfood to 
share, please drop it off in the cafeteria on that 
day.  

Scrapbook pages may be brought to the cafeteria 
during the party for Fr. Mike’s scrapbook.  

Hope to see everyone there to wish him a “Grand” 
farewell! 



 

Dynamic Catholic Alive! 
2016 — Study 

4 Signs of a Dynamic Catholic 
Schedule 

2015 —Year of Prayer 
2016 — Year of Study 
2017– Year of Generosity 
2018— Year of Evangelization 

2016 Tenta ve Calendar 
June 30 – PatrioƟc Rosary – Church, 7 pm 
July 4 – Cemetery Mass – Chapel Hill, 9 am 

Aug. 20 –  new date!!! “Year of Study” informaƟon 
day, Il RiƟro, 8 am - 4 pm   

Sept. 5 – Cemetery Mass - Byrnesville Cemetery, 9 am 
Sept 8 - Nov. 10 (Thursdays) – “What Catholics        
Believe” series – Cafeteria  MeeƟng Room – 7 pm 

Oct. 4 – Feast of the Holy Rosary service, Church, 7 pm 
Nov. 20 – Family card making day for the military -  
aŌer 11:30 Mass Ɵll around 2 pm 

Advent 2016—Begins “Year of Generosity” 

Summer Reading List 
Jesus, the Apostles, and the Early Church, 
by Pope Benedict XVI (IgnaƟus Press)  

Seeds of the Word, by Robert Barron (Word on Fire) 
Mere Chris anity , by C.S. Lewis (HarperCollins) 

Novena Prayer to the Immaculate Heart of Mary  

O Most Blessed Mother, heart of love, heart of mercy, ever  listening, caring, 
consoling, hear our prayer. As your children, we implore your intercession with 
Jesus your Son. Receive with understanding and compassion the peƟƟons we 
place before you today, especially ...(special inten on). 

We are comforted in knowing your heart is ever open to those who ask for your prayer. We trust to your 
gentle care and intercession, those whom we love and who are sick or lonely or hurƟng. Help all of us, Holy 
Mother, to bear our burdens in this life unƟl we may share eternal life and peace with God forever. 
             Amen 

Prayer For Our Picnic 
 
Dear Heavenly Father, we praise and  honor you and give you thanks for all that You have given us.  
We look forward to our picnic day as we worship and work together and enjoy fellowship and good Ɵmes  
together. 
As we come together for our parish picnic, we ask You to bless our Ɵme together with Your beauƟful  
sunshine. 
We pray for a good response from our  whole community—workers, parishioners, friends and family. We 
ask You to look over us to be the best we can be to make our picnic a success. We place our faith in Your 
hands, through Christ, our Lord.                  Amen. 
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Volunteers Needed Please 
 

For the last three years Dan Tucker 
has generously helped with mowing 
the grass all around the parish grounds. He has 
volunteered to take on this service on a more  
permanent basis, organizing other volunteers to 
help with mowing, trimming, and blowing off  
sidewalks and parking lots. He has also agreed to 
oversee maintenance of the lawn mowing  
equipment. THANK YOU DAN! 
 
If you would be interested in helping out during 
the spring and summer months with any of the 
lawn upkeep tasks, or if you have any questions 
about what's involved, please contact Dan  
Tucker, 314-565-4623. 
 

Thank you 
Dan Tucker and the Facilities and 
Maintenance Committee 

Handyman Raffle  
The cost is only $5.00 per ticket and you can win  
8 hours of work from one of our talented  
parishioners. Take a chance and get that project 
you have been putting off around the house  
finally done! 
 
If anyone else is interested in donating their time 
and talent to start up another similar raffle 
(electrical, plumbing, yard work, etc., etc.) to  
increase our emergency fund, please contact the 
Parish Office, 636-671-3062. 

General Handyman Raffle 
 
Name___________________________ 
 
Phone___________________________ 
 
The cost is $5.00 per chance and when 
100 tickets are sold we will draw a winner. 

Pro Life News 
The Pro Life committee would like to pray for all 
pregnant mothers. 
If you know of someone who is pregnant (with 
their permission) please enter their name and 
what month they are due in the book by the  
statue of Mary in Church. We will pray for Mom 
and baby until the baby arrives.  
Any questions call Angie Ecker, 636-671-8874. 
Thanks and God’s blessings to all pregnant  
women. 
          The Pro Life Committee 

Financial Peace Workshop 
Starts Saturday, June 18, 9 am 
This is a nine week class to start a plan to reduce 
your debt and/or expenses; this class is totally  
confidential.  
Come and be part of the next class. Scholarships 
are available. All fees are to cover the materials 
purchased from Dave Ramsey. The last class paid 
off $46,000 in debt, now it’s your turn! 
Any questions or for more information please call 
Ann Riley, 314-686-0907 or email: 
silver_certificate@yahoo.com. 



Seven Days of Inspiration 
Take one a day… 

and feel great all week! 
 

Day 1 
Angels come in all 
shapes and sizes. 

 
Day 2 

Forgive someone.  
It’s good for both of you. 

 
Day 3 

There is something to 
love about each new day! 

 
Day 4 

Your love has changed  
many lives. 

 
Day 5 

A prayer is a wish 
with wings. 

 
Day 6 

Look for the sunshine our 
Lord sends into each day! 

 
Day 7 

Make yourself a  
priority sometimes, too! 
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Monday, June 13, 2 - 7 pm 
 

Some Facts About Blood Donation 
What medicines would prevent someone 
from donating? In most cases, it is the condition 
for which the person is taking the medicine(s) that 
causes him/her to be unable to give blood, not the 
medication(s). Usually, if the condition is under 
control the day of the donation, the person is  
eligible to donate. This includes medicine(s) for 
high blood pressure and diabetes. 
 
Why not wait until someone I know needs 
my blood? A single trauma patient may use 
many pints of blood. It takes 48 hours to test and 
process blood. In emergency situations, it’s the 
blood already donated that saves lives. 
 
Is there anything special I need to do before 
my donation? Be sure to eat at your regular 
mealtimes and drink plenty of fluids. Eat foods 
rich in iron, since only blood with good iron levels 
will be accepted for donation. 
 
How will I feel after the donation? Most  
people feel absolutely fine, or even great, knowing 
that they may have helped save a life. This is  
especially the case when they’ve eaten regular 
meals before the donation. Please refrain from 
exercising the day of your donation. 
 
What age do I have to be to donate blood? 
Individuals who are 17 years of age (16 with  
parental permission in some states), weigh at 
least 110 pounds and are in generally good health 
may be eligible to donate. High school students 
and anyone age 18 or younger must meet  
additional height and weight requirements. There 
is no upper age limit. 

Something to Ponder… 
Let gratitude be the pillow upon which you kneel 
to say your nightly prayers. And let faith be the 
bridge you build to overcome evil and welcome 
good. 



Stewardship 
Start With Prayer... 

“And when the Lord saw her, He had compassion 
on her and said to her, ‘Do not weep.’”  Luke 7:13 

This verse is a great reminder that the 
Stewardship lifestyle is one of service, putting  
God first and to “love one another.” Unfortunately 
today, many people have “passion” for activities 
they enjoy - their job and off-work activities. 
Many times our “passion” to excel is at the 
expense of someone else. Maybe we need to  
focus on a little less passion for our individual 
concerns and a lot more compassion for others. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 
 

Bulletin was sent early, contribution 
totals were not available. 
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Catholic Communication Thank You 
Thank you for your generosity in last week’s  
collection for the Catholic Communication  
Campaign. Because of your support, millions of 
faithful will have the opportunity to deepen their 
faith through daily resources on the internet,  
television, radio and in print media. Remember, 
half of your donations are staying in our  
Archdiocese to support local communication 
needs. To learn more about the important work 
supported by this collection, please visit  
www.usccb.orgorg/ccc. 

We Welcome New Parishioners 
 

Amber Mills 

Byrnes Mill 

 

Thomas Mangum 

Byrnes Mill 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charlotte Grace 

daughter of Brian and Lindsey (Horn) Arb 

 

Robert Nicholas  

son of Nick and Kristy (Bolte) Grannemann 

 

Raylyn Marie 

daughter of Joshua and Kayla (Mayer) Mudra 

 

Trenton Robert 

son of William and Joyce (Moeller) Wren 

 

Zella Grace  

daughter of  William and Joyce (Moeller) Wren 

 



Proclaimers 
  5:00 pm Terry Soer, Judy Janos 
  7:30 am Ken Bohnert, Frieda Siebel-Spath 
  9:30 am  Dale Andrews, Jo Ann Vess 
11:30 am  Carol and Gary Freihaut 

Special Ministers of the Eucharist 
  5:00 pm   Mary Bowler, Dixie Garrett, Bev Gregory, 
  Ralph Munzlinger, Maryann Turek 
  7:30 am  Jim and Carol England, Ruth Haen, 
  Mary Bjornstad, Rich Ortmann 
  9:30 am  Barb Perez, Sharon Reineri, Jan Schultheiss,  
  Hellen Salamone, T. Broadbent, D. Stonecypher 
11:30 am  Paul McDonnell, Barb Oppelz, Joan Ross, 
  Lynette Rawlins, Patrick Rawlins 

Servers 
  5:00 pm  Ben and Christopher Anderson,  Phillip Grimes 
  7:30 am  Cameron Beck, Billy Block, Maggie Hardesty 
  9:30 am  Augie and Grace Eimer, Evan Emery 
11:30 am  Grayson Jahnsen,  Josie Looney, Jesse Mose 

Ushers 
  5:00 pm  Ken Ganey, Ben Slodkowski, Bart Heinzer, 
  Jeff Heibeck, Dixie Garrett, Darleen Allmeroth 
  7:30 am  Butch Mattingly, Lou Bartoloni, Doug Bjornstad, 
  Steve Morlock, Jeff Eschbach, Larry Lammert Jr. 
  9:30 am  Sam Pierceall, Ralph Schultheiss, Jerry Sheets 
  Tom Broadbent, Dale Sudholt, Steve Freihaut 
11:30 am  Paul McDonnell, Mary Buckey, Cristina Duncan,
  Jennifer Younkins, Gary Freihaut, Rebecca Mose 

Thank you for cleaning Church 
June 10 

Joanne Fehling 
Janet Mertensmeyer 

Geralyn Peterson 
Rhonda Malin 

Marie Pratt 

June 11th and 12th 

Please pray for those who are ill 
(parishioners are in bold)  
 
Wally Freihaut  Lenore Burns 
Jackie Nappier  Andy Nappier 
Janice Robertson   Betty Thome 
Elizabeth Richardson Carol Bierman 
Cliff Brandt   Maryann Brandt 
Bill Voss   Carol Bierman 
Susan Ryan 
 
Cindi Connor, daughter of Susan Ryan 
Roseann Chiodini, mother of Michael Chiodini 
Meaghan Lohman, granddaughter of Phyllis Smith 
Gary Niehouse, son-in-law of Christine Dower 
Al Cortner, husband of Laura (preschool coordinator) 
Pam Main-Carouthers, friend of Debby Maloney-Reeves 
James Bardoli, son-in-law of Mary Jo Dawson 
Carol Brennan, sister of Katie Tutass 
Terry Dessinger, brother of Mary Bowler  
Jennifer Chiles, niece of Dave and Mary Bowler 
Angie Thomas, daughter of Steve and Mary Mollard 
Dave Landers, brother-in-law of Bernie/Angie Henning 
 
~those serving in the military, the homebound,  
shut-ins of the parish and all in nursing homes. To add 
a name please call the Parish Office, 671-3062.  
Names will be removed after 3 weeks. 
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Mass Intentions 
Mon June  6 8:00 am Dan Smentkowski 
Tues   June  7 8:00 am Della Nahlik   
Wed   June  8 8:00 am Lorayne Mills 
Thur   June  9 8:00 am Vince Rocchio  
Fri      June 10 8:00 am Ann Mattingly  
Sat      June 11 5:00 pm Ardelle Sanders  
Sun     June 12 7:30 am Dorothy Bartoloni  
  9:30 am Jim Vess  
               11:30 am People of the Parish   
 

Hearing Devices Available at Mass 
 
We have hearing devices available in Church for 
those who have hearing disabilities. There are 
three devices, about the size of a cell phone, 
located in the server sacristy (the room to the left 
of the sanctuary). They are on top of the sound 
system. To use them, put the ear plugs in and 
turn on the device to the desired sound level. 
Each device is tuned directly into the speaker 
system. If you do not like using public ear pieces, 
you may bring your own. If you need help, ask 
one of the priests or our organist, Bob Ellison. 



PPARISHARISH  PPICNICICNIC  
SSUNDAYUNDAY, J, JUNEUNE  1212THTH     
12:30 12:30 ––   9:00 9:00 PMPM  

Join us for an outdoor Mass celebrated at 11:30 
Bring your lawn chairs and picnic blankets 

 

Live Entertainment 
 

Slight Return      1:00 pm – 4:00 pm 

Stingray     4:30 pm – 8:30 pm 

Fireworks Finale @ 9:00PM 
 

Food and beverages 
In the Cafeteria we will be offering our FAMOUS  

Chicken and Beef Dinners from 12:30 pm -7 pm. 
 

Outside we will have Burgers, Hot Dogs,  
BBQ Beef & Grilled Chicken sandwiches and  
lots of other mouthwatering Carnival Foods! 

 
DONATIONS NEEDED 

DonaƟons of boƩles of any type are needed for the BoƩle SƟck Pull Booth.   
Items are needed for Raffle Baskets, Plants, and Prizes.   

DonaƟons can be dropped off in the Parish Office 
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FUN GAMES & ACTIVITIES FOR ALL AGES 
 Washer Tournament 

                                       Human Foosball Tournament 
  Kickball Tournament 

Relay Challenge 
 

Sign up after all Masses 
 

Bingo 
Pull Tabs 

Basket Raffle Booth  
Plant Booth  

Free activities available: Life size Jenga and Tic Tac Toe, Volleyball, Soccer,  
Washers and Kickball after the tournament rounds. 

 

NEW THIS YEAR! One raffle entry for each registered parish family  

will be entered into an hourly drawing for a chance to win $100.00. 

Winner must be present at the time of the drawing to win. 
Hourly drawings will begin at 2:00 pm and the final winner will be drawn at 8:30 pm. 

If the winning parishioner is not present at the time their name is drawn, 

the winnings will be added to the next drawing. 

 

SPONSORSHIP 
We’re looking for a few good SPONSORS!  

Your sponsorship will help defray the cost of the picnic  
and help make it a huge success this year! 

 

Please contact René Heibeck 314-691-1203 
 

Volunteers Needed 
Please consider donating 2 hours of your time  

for picnic setup, day of picnic or clean up.  
Sign up by contacting René Heibeck or by  

visiting our website www.olqpparish.org and  
clicking on the picnic signup link  


